
CLINICAL RESEARCH UNIT 

Joyce Van Winkle, RSO 
PfizerNHCRU 
One Howe Street 
New Haven CT 06511 
April 25, 2013 

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Licensure/Finance 
P.O Box 970051 
st. LouIs, MO 63197 

Dear Commissioner: 

This is to notify you that the NHCRU is requesting termination ofour lic 13-3165 
effective immediately. OUf last study run under this license was April of 2010. I have 
attempted to contact the NRU on a number of occasions, most recently this morning. 

Please inform us of any further information you may req uire. 

Sincerely, 

oyce Van Winkle, DPM 
Director of Operations 
New Haven Clinical Research Unit 
203401 0239 
Acting RSO 
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